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LONDONDERRY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

UPDATE:  The Londonderry School District will conduct a public hearing on the acceptance of the Federal 

CARES ESSER Grant.  The Londonderry School District is scheduled to receive $168,605.83 to defray the 

costs associated with the COVID-19 Pandemic.  Such funds shall be received under RSA 198:20-b, 

appropriations for Unanticipated Funds.  It will take place at the Londonderry High School, 295 Mammoth 

Road, Londonderry, New Hampshire in the Cafeteria.  The date has changed from Tuesday, August 4, 

2020 to Tuesday, August 18, 2020 at 7:00pm.  The public is invited to attend. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted:  7-24-20 

By:  Elaine Allen 


